
PURPOSE OF THE UPCOMING
ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE WORKSHOP

The purpose of this workshop is to give 
participants an overview of state requirements, 
best practices in planning, and provide  
opportunities to participate in land use map and 
policy development through identification of 
issues areas and potential policy solutions to 
ensure an environmentally equitable community. 
Please join us for the upcoming Environmental 
Justice Workshop!

Environmental Justice Workshop
June 27th, 2019 @ 6:00 pm
City Council Chambers 
390 Towne Centre Dr. 
Lathrop, CA 95330

Upcoming Community Workshop
In 2016, the State Legislature passed Senate 
Bill 1000 (SB-1000) requiring cities and 
counties with disadvantaged communities to 
incorporate environmental justice policies 
into their General Plans. Cities like Lathrop 
must identify disadvantaged communities 
and work to reduce health risks specific to 
these communities by outlining policies and 
programs within the General Plan relating to:
 •Pollution Exposure and Air Quality 
 •Public Facilities
 •Food Access
 •Safe and Sanitary Homes
 •Physical Activity
 •“Civil” or Community Engagement
 •Improvements and Programs 

GET INVOLVED!
Public Engagement Opportunities

www.Lathrop.GeneralPlan.org


